Wendy Strangeway

From: Helen Walker

Sent: 12 December 2016 22:04

To: Planning

Subject: NYM/2016/0817/FL South Moor Farm Air Strip.
Dear Sir,

I would like to show my support for the application of a farm air strip at South Moor Farm. The provision
of this airstrip would allow us to fly from local airstrips, land and then explore Dalby forest and the
surrounding areas on foot, whilst staying in local accommodation and visiting local attractions within the

forest.

I cannot imagine that the provision of a farm airstrip would hinder wildlife any more than mountain bikers,
ramblers, rally drivers or concert goers would and it would actually be an asset to the surrounding area.

Yours faithfully,

Helen Walker

50 Wingfield Way, Beverley, HU17 8XE






